
C-6 Correspondence – Supervisor Janice Hahn 

 

From: Chico, Herlinda [mailto:HChico@bos.lacounty.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 6:27 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support from Supervisor Hahn 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
My apologies for not sending this earlier.  I realized I did not include the city clerk’s office on my initial 
email.  On behalf of Supervisor Hahn, I would like to submit this letter of support for item 6 on the 
consent calendar.  Feel free to give me a call if you have any questions.  
 

Herlinda E. Chico | Field Deputy 
L.A. County Supervisor Janice Hahn 
Fourth Supervisorial District 
Pronouns: She, Her, Ella 
 
Signal Hill Office 
1401 East Willow Street 
Signal Hill, CA 90755 
Office: 562.256.1920 | Fax: 562.490.0549 
Cell: 213.610.9510 
hchico@bos.lacounty.gov  
 
Representing the communities of Avalon/Catalina Island, Long Beach and Signal Hill. 
Supervisor’s Deputy on Labor Relations, Gateway Cities COG and Watershed Conservation Authority. 
 
***The information in this message is the property of the Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors, 

confidential, and intended only for the use of the addressee. If the reader of this message is not 

the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized dissemination, distribution, 

or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. Violators are subject to all penalties as 

allowed by Federal law and State law. If you have received this communication in error, please 

immediately reply to the sender. 
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